
Fort Pierce Utilities Authority
"Committed to Quality"

206 South
6th

Street 34950

P.O. Box 3191

Fort Pierce, Fl 34948-3 191

Phone: 772 466-1600

Fax : 772 465-0268

Website: www.fpua.com
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Dear Ms. Cole:

Fort Pierce Utilities Authority holds two telecom certificates with the Florida PSC. However, we have

come to realize that we only need the CLEC certificate, but not the AAV certificate.

Therefore, we hereby request cancellation of only the following certificate as of December 31, 2008:

Alternative Access Vendor Certificate 8409, Company Code TAO71

We understand that we are still obligated to pay the 2008 Regulatory Assessment Fee by January 30,

2009, and will do so under separate cover.

Don Lan

Account Executive

Fort Pierce Utilities Authority

Copies: Eve Walker, IT Services Manager

FPUAnet file Florida Public Service Commission - Correspondence

Attach to AAV Regulatory Assessment Fee Return 2008
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December 23, 2008 via certified mail 7003 0500 0000 3118 7184

Florida PublicSertcaCurnmission -

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

ATT: Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk

RE: Cancellation AAV Certificate 8409, Company Code TAO71

FPSC-COMM!SS!QN CLERK


